
NTYL SUNSET CRUISE
On Saturday 3 June 2000 the sun 
melted into Darwin Harbour and a 
cold dry season breeze enveloped 74 
revellers on the top deck of the 
Seacat II as it cruised from Cullen 
Bay.
They were treated to a feast prepared by 
Australian Gourmet Wildfoods and a 
selection of beer, wine and soft music.

This was the first major social event for 
the NTYL calendar and thanks must be 
given to the hard-working members of the 
Committee, especially Michelle Fadelli, 
who mustered the partygoers for departure 
at the Ferry Terminal for the three hour 
cruise around Darwin harbour.

The catamaran cruised out from the 
terminal towards Mandorah and around 
to East Arm Port, making a short pitstop 
to collect extra supplies for the thirsty 
crowd at Stokes Hill Wharf before 
returning back to Cullen Bay.

Though it was a bit chilly on the water it 
was a great opportunity for NTYL 
members to spend a Saturday night 
meeting their fellow colleagues.

Reinis Dancis, 2000 NTYL President

Tamlyn Hill, Alex Rees and Vanessa Farmer

Aaron Trentfield and Sophie Silvester
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